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The Scholastic Book Fair has been a great success. Some proceeds are returned to the 

school, which will allow us to purchase some new books for the library. Thanks Michelle 

for arranging and running the book fair. 

This week staff from EarthEd brought their Sphero robots to the school and spent the 

day with our Grade 3 to 6 students. Students learnt how to program the robots, with 

some even being programmed to speak Chinese! The collaboration between our 

students was great to see, as they worked together to complete some challenges and 

learnt a lot about angles and degrees. 

Monday is a public holiday and the school is closed. 

 

 

 

 

 

A reminder that we have the Toastie and Pyjama Day next Tuesday. Thanks to Miss 

Burns, staff and our Junior School Councillors for organising the day. 

Enjoy the long weekend! 

Anthony Tait 

 

 

Morning Fitness Club  

Every Tuesday and Thursday morning at 8:40am Mrs A 

will be running morning fitness up on the oval.  

Morning Fitness club is open for all students, parents 

and families.  I look forward to seeing you all Tuesday 

morning.   

Mrs A      

 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates: 

TERM 2: 
 

Mon 12th June 

King’s Birthday 

Student free day 

 

Tues 13th June 

Wear your PJs Day 

JSC Toastie Lunch 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Please contact the school 

every day your child is 

away. 

On the Compass Portal 

Phone: 5332 6317 

Email: see above 
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Senior Studio 

We have had a great week in the Senior studio. On Wednesday students had a 

wonderful time participating in an Earth Ed incursion where they had to code and 

program robots. Students have also been busy completing assessment tasks. It has 

been wonderful to see such great improvement across all areas of the curriculum. 

Grade 3/4 Inquiry 

Students in grade 3/4 have been learning all about African animals. They have 

explored and created diorama’s that showcase their selected animals habitats, 

conservation status, predators and diets. As a finale to our African Animal topic, the 

students will be holding an open afternoon from 3:00pm-4:00pm next Thursday (15th 

June) in the Blue Gum studio (Mrs A’s room) for parents to come along and view their 

child’s work.  

 

D.A.S.H 

The D.A.S.H showcase is coming up! This event will be where the students present 

their project ideas, and then a final vote will take place, for which project will come to 

life with ‘Blue Light’s’ support. Families are invited to this event, and we would 

absolutely love to see you there to see what the students have been up to in inquiry 

this term! Details are as follows: 

When: 23rd June 2:15pm, the last day of term 

Where: School library 

Afternoon tea provided 

 

Morning fitness CLUB 

 

  

 

  



Ahoy there! 

 
Book Fair is finishing. Thank you to everyone who has purchased a 
book. We have been able to add over 50 new books to our library.  
 
A fantastic effort by our small community!!  
 
Next week Michelle will add the books to the library then they will 
be ready for borrowing. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wonder Recycling will be closing at the end of term. Please bring all 

your bread bags in by 23rd June. We already have one box full, which is 

more than last year. Thank you to everyone for your contributions 

towards recycling. 

 

23RD JUNE 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


